
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

After School Clubs 
Thank you to all of you who applied for the after school 

clubs launched this term. Applying via ParentMail has really 

simplified the process for us. Thank you to the school staff 

who voluntarily run clubs for the children. Remember, that 

due to commitments, we are not always able to run a club 

for each year group on each day. There are still a few 

spaces left in ‘Get Fit Club’ for Years 4 - 6  on Mondays. 

Please see Debbie in the office if your child is interested.  

This week, we have certainly felt the chilly 

drop in temperature and although it is 

lovely to see blue sky and sunshine in the 

mornings, it is very cold outside first thing in the 

morning. Please ensure that your child has a hat, 

scarf and gloves (all or some) which are named, so 

that they can stay warm. Even in the winter months, 

the children will go outdoors to play at break times. 

With Covid-19 still hanging around, we are still 

ensuring that the classrooms are well ventilated and 

cleaned throughout the day. If your child is feeling 

chilly in the classroom then they can put an extra 

layer of clothing under their uniform. Coats and 

hoodies are not suitable to be worn inside during 

class learning times.   

We are seeing the usual seasonal illnesses popping 

up in school but please be vigilant in seeing the signs 

of Covid-19. Recently, several children have had 

symptoms of sickness and headache and then tested 

positive. Please use LFT ‘s to check if you are ensure 

and if your child has a positive LFT result AND is 

unwell (WITH symptoms) then please book a PCR 

test. Rates of positive tests have to be reported to 

the Department for Education.  

School Trips 

We have lots of fun activities planned this term to 

enhance the learning of the children. Please look out for 

all of the information, including consent and the payment 

details on ParentMail for future school trips. Trips coming 

up soon are for Year 2 Chestnut class and Year 3 Hazel 

class. Thank you for your co-operation on these.  
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Have a good weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Bognor Junior Park Run  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Park Run would love as many people to join them at The 

Arena on the 23rd to help them celebrate their 5th birthday. It’s a 

superhero theme, so go along in your finest superhero outfits!  If 

you don’t know Junior Park Run, it’s a free, fun, weekly timed 2k 

run for youngsters aged between 4 and 14 of all abilities.  

Important Dates Coming Up                                                     

8th February: Safer Internet day                                         

21st - 25th February: HALF TERM                                     

28th February: INSET Day School Closed for pupils.          

1st March:  Book Week - details to follow this term                                                        

3rd March: World Book Day                                                    

11th March: Creative Arts Day                                            

18th March: Red Nose Day                                                   

8th April: Last Day of Term                                                   

Next years term dates and INSET days (2022 - 2023) are now on 

the school website calendar.                            


